
2018 Taft Raider Boys Soccer Camp 

 

The Taft Boys Soccer program will be hosting a 2 day soccer camp for incoming freshmen boys who live in the 

Taft High School boundaries and plan on attending Taft HS or Communications Arts HS during the 2018-2019 

school year. 

***The camp will be held on Monday and Tuesday, June 18th and 19th from 10:00am – Noon. 

***The camp will take place on the Taft HS soccer field located behind the main building. 

***The camp will be run by the Taft High School coaching staff. 

***There is no cost to attend the camp.  The only requirements are that you live in the Taft HS boundaries and 

you plan on attending Taft HS or Communications Arts HS for the 2018-2019 school year. 

***Participants should be dressed appropriately in soccer attire which should include cleats and shinguards.  

Goalkeepers should also bring their own gloves. 

 

TO RESERVE A SPOT IN THE CAMP, PLEASE FILL OUT THE BOTTOM PORTION OF THIS FORM AND THE WAIVER 

FORM AND RETURN THEM NO LATER THAN MAY 25th. 

Mail the registration and waiver forms to: 

Ryan Fink, Boys Soccer Coach 

11600 Culebra Road 

San Antonio, TX 78253 

(210) 397-6000 ext. 3363 (until June 7th) 

ryan.fink@nisd.net 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

REGISTRATION FORM 

NAME: ______________________________________________     PHONE: ______________________________ 

CAMPUS ATTENDED DURING 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR: ______________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

PARENT NAME: _______________________________________     DAYTIME #: ___________________________ 

EMERGENCY CONTACT: _________________________________    DAYTIME #: ___________________________ 

INSURANCE CO: _______________________________________     POLICY #: _____________________________ 

 

WAIVER FORM 

You must sign and return the NISD “Student Activity & Medical Treatment Form” along with this registration 

form.  This is a new waiver form that is required by Northside ISD. 


